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HALLOWEEN 2023 
Halloween is on Tuesday, October 31st! We 
hope all our residents have a safe and Happy 
Halloween! 

ASSOCIATION WEBSITE 
We encourage residents to check out the 
association website if you haven’t done so 
already: 

Pleasant Ridge Website: 
www.pleasantridgebr.com  

The website contains all association governing 
documents, owner access portals, instructions 
on how to pay dues online, and monthly 
newsletters. 

Click the link to view all of these great features 
and more! 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services  
with questions or concerns at 

info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546 

MAINTENANCE 
REQUESTS 
All maintenance 
requests are 
addressed on a first 
come first serve 
basis. 

Please understand 
that the Board is 
addressing all 
reports that are 
being received and 
are getting taken 
care of in a matter of 
importance first and 
budget costs next. 

All matters will be 
addressed. Thank 
you for your 
patience. 
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